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A visit from Ralph and St Patricks Day fun at Lulworth House
Residential Care Home

We've enjoyed another fun-packed week here at Lulworth House Residential Care Home.

A highlight was a visit from Ralph the gorgeous cockapoo, who came and made us all smile while we made a lot of fuss of him!

We also celebrated St Patrick's Day on Wednesday 17 March in the way Lulworth House does best – lots of leaping leprechauns

still searching for that pot of gold!

We all had fun and the Jamesons and Guinness were flowing!

 

 

 

 


